Soar meeting
June 11, 2019
1:30 a.m.

President Jerry Redington called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The roll
call of officers was taken and all were present except for Trustees Leo Patterson and Gary Kraft.

The minutes were approved as read. The treasurer gave her report. A motion was made to pay the bill
for $12.80. The motion passed.

Following the meeting will be our annual picnic. Since there is a small amount of door prizes, it was
asked that each family only take one.

We adjourned at 1:40 p.m.. The picnic followed with a share a dish providing the food. Sandwiches,
beverages, and paper products were purchased with the past years Fellowship monthly donations.
Everything was delicious.



